
 

 

Ref. No.            Date – 31/01/2025 

 

 

It is notified for all concerned that the College will remain closed on 

03.02.2025 & 04.02.2025, Monday & Tuesday on account of Saraswati 

Puja. All Teachers, Non-teaching staff and students are requested to 

participate in Saraswati Puja on 03/02/2025 at 9 am. 

        

 
        

 

 

 

 

 

 


